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October 26, 2021 

 
The Honorable President and Members 
  of the Baltimore City Council 
Attn: Executive Secretary 
Room 409, City Hall 
100 N. Holliday Street 
Baltimore, Maryland 21202 
 

Re: Mayor and City Council Resolution 21-0165 – South Baltimore Gateway 
Community Impact District and Management Authority 

 
Dear President and City Council Members: 
 

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 21-0165 for form and legal 
sufficiency.  If enacted the resolution would approve the continual existence of the South 
Baltimore Gateway Impact District as required under Section (69)(g) of Article II of the City 
Charter.  Since this is the appropriate method to review and continue the Impact District, the Law 
Department can approve the bill for form and legal sufficiency. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Ashlea Brown 
Chief Solicitor 

 
cc:   James L. Shea, City Solicitor 

Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 
             Elena DiPietro, Chief Solicitor, General Counsel Division 
 Hilary Ruley, Chief Solicitor 

Victor Tervala, Chief Solicitor 
 


